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Don’t forget you are invited to our Christmas Party on Monday 19th December 2022 
Please R.S.V.P  

 

 

The winter 
months are on 
the way so we 
are 
encouraging 
Lateral Flow 
testing prior 
to visiting the 
home, please 
ask a member 
of staff for a 
Lateral Flow 
Test kit. 

If you are 
showing signs 
of COVID-19 
then please 
refrain from 
visiting. 

 

Activities 

We have had a productive month with plenty to do! We had our 
first shopping trip to 
Jempson’s which was 

followed by a coffee in the 
Café. 

 

 

 

 

 

Some of 
our 

residents 
spent 
some 
time 

creating some lovely crafting pieces 

 

It has been lovely to 
see some of the 
residents enjoying our 
outings to Jempson’s.  
Feedback has been 
positive, so we have 
proposed a monthly 
trip to Jempson’s from 
January. 

We have a busy month 
ahead in the run up to 
Christmas and it is 
great to be able to 
have so many events 
for the residents to 
enjoy.   

We have the 
Christmas tree being 
delivered on Monday 
5th December and staff 
and residents will be 
decorating this and 
getting the home 
looking festive. 

Our Christmas Party 
on 19th December is 
open to relatives and 
friends so please let us 
know if you can come 
along. 

Julie Harper 

Registered Manager  

 

 

Jill Celebrated her 
birthday this 
month! 
We wish her many 
Happy returns!!! 

 
 

 
Up and coming events   
Thursday 1st December 2022 – Father Owen 
Thursday 8th December 2022 – Residents trip to Blackbrooks garden Centre 
Monday 12th December 2022 – Children’s Choir 
Monday 19th 2022 – Peasmarsh Place Christmas Party – Family & Friends 
Wednesday 21st December 2022 – Rye Ladies Choir 
 

We have recently had a 
team of plumbers in to 
re-balance the heating 
system. This will ensure 
heat is distributed evenly 
and effectively 
throughout the home for 
the colder months 


